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             10th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
SPORTS DAYS 2021 

 
Lower phase – Nursery, Reception and Year 1 - Tuesday 22nd June 

Middle phase – Years 2 and 3 - Wednesday 23rd June 
Upper phase – Years 4, 5 and 6 - Thursday 24th June 

 

As part of our curriculum at Fairlands, we hold an annual Sports Day which allows children 

the opportunity to learn how to become a positive competitor. It is one of the highlights of 

the school calendar when children can take pride in celebrating their achievements. We 

believe that it is important for the children to still have this inspiring experience.  However, 

due to COVID restrictions caused by the pandemic throughout this school year, it will be a closed 
event to spectators. This means that parents/carers are not invited to attend. 

Children should arrive at school wearing their school PE kit and suitable footwear on their Sports 
Day. We are hoping that the weather will be glorious so please make sure your child has a named 
sunhat, a water bottle and is wearing sun cream. 

There will be no Conkers PM session on their Sports Day (Tuesday 22nd June). Children in 

this class are invited to the morning session on that day and should arrive between 8.30am 

and 8.50am at their normal entrance. They will need to be collected at 11.30am from their 

regular exit. If you have any questions about this please see Miss Kavanagh. 

Class teachers are keen to share this event with you and will be posting images and news about 
the day on the year group blog pages so make sure to look out for those. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards 

The PE team 

 

 

 

 


